
From: Kylie Dunstan <kdunstan@rivconmusic.nsw.edu.au>  
Sent: Friday, 26 August 2022 2:12 PM 
To: City of Wagga Wagga <Council@wagga.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Enquiry Fee Waiver - Riverside Stage Area for Saturday December 17 2022 
 

Atten tion - WWCC G ene ral Manage r/Finance Depa rtme ntH ello The Rive rina Conserva toriu m of Mus ic is  hosting a free com munity conce rt ti tled Ch ris tmas  with t he Con on Sa tur day Dec 17 2022 a t the Rive rs ide Stage A rea. The conce rt will involve over 80 pro fess ional, advanced/senior mus i                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Attention - WWCC General Manager/Finance Department 
 
Hello  
 
The Riverina Conservatorium of Music is hosting a free community concert titled 
Christmas with the Con on Saturday Dec 17 2022 at the Riverside Stage Area. The 
concert will involve over 80 professional, advanced/senior musicians, and will 
feature the Riverina Youth Orchestra along with bands, choirs & soloists from the 
RCM.  
 
On behalf of the Riverina Conservatorium of Music: 

• I would like to apply for a fee waiver on the hire of Wagga City Council 

Venue - Riverside Stage Area for Saturday December 17 2022. 
• We are also requesting an in-kind donation of additional bins to be placed 

on the grassed area that is located in front of the stage area (where 
families/audiences will be sitting).  

• Also requesting an in-kind donation for the cost of any additional cleaning of 
the public toilets at the Riverside Area area. 

The Riverina Conservatorium of Music is a not-for-profit organisation and is a 
registered charity. 
 
Wagga Wagga City Council's support of the Riverina Conservatorium of Music would 
be very much appreciated and will help support the RCM in providing live cultural 

and musical experiences for the community. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Kind regards, 
Kylie 
 

Kylie Dunstan 
Publicity Officer & Concert Manager 
Riverina Conservatorium of Music 
PO Box 7290 
Mount Austin NSW 2650 
Phone: (02) 6925 3522  
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